
																																								

Hillcrest Cluster Association Annual Meeting

December 12, 2024


Dear Hillcrest Cluster Owner/Resident,


Our Hillcrest Cluster Association (HCA) annual meeting will be held on Thursday, December 12, 2024, at 7:00pm 
in the Lake Anne Community Center.  You are encouraged to attend in person and enjoy the food that will be 
provided,  but you will have the option of attending virtually via Google Meet.  The schedule of events is shown 
below and note that there will be time for an open Q&A forum for all residents.


The HCA annual meeting is required by HCA By-Laws and is our main social event of the year.  It offers 
everyone the opportunity to meet new residents, hear what the Board of Directors has been working on during the 
past year as well as plans for next year.  All owners and residents are welcome to raise matters of general concern.  
At least 35 households must be represented at this meeting in order to have a quorum or the meeting will be 
adjourned and rescheduled.

Agenda


• 7:00 – 7:30 Dinner & Socialization (Meet your neighbors)

• 7:30 – 7:35 Welcome and Call to Order

• 7:35 – 8:15 Board Presentation and Budget Presentation with vote for approval

• 8:15 – 8:30 Announcement of Election Results

• 8:30 – 9:00 Discussion & Q&A

• 9:00             Meeting Adjourns


The Lake Anne Community Center is very convenient at 1609-A Washington Plaza North in Reston (at the 
entrance from the parking lot to Lake Anne Plaza.  To join the meeting virtually, you may use any device 
(computer, tablet or smart phone) and just dial in using the number below for audio only attendance, or click on 
the link below to join with video and audio. 


To join the video meeting, click this link:  https://meet.google.com/kos-umce-emk  


Otherwise, to join by phone, dial +1 814-430-3039 and enter this PIN: 315 420 207#


To view more phone numbers, click this link: https://tel.meet/kos-umce-emk?hs=5


This year introduces a new methodology for electing new members to the HCA Board of Directors in that rather 
than an all-paper package being mailed out to homeowners, all information will be distributed via email.  Voting 
will be accomplished online using a new application, ElectionBuddy.  Information enclosed in this packet 
includes an explanation of how online voting can be accessed.  Additional information will be emailed to all 
homeowners as the dates for voting get closer. 


We look forward to seeing everyone at the meeting.


Thank you,


Ben Miller 

President 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